Date: 05-02-2024

Appreciation Letter

to
Dr. Mustafa Gom
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On behalf of the Embassy of The Republic of The Union of Myanmar and the Maitry Peace Foundation, we extend our sincere

appreciation to Dr. Mustafa Gom . Your/Your Organisation's exceptional contributions and unwavering commitment within
your/your organisation's respective industry have not gone unnoticed. Your/Your Organisation's outstanding performance
and professionalism set a commendable standard. Your/Your Organisation's dedicated efforts contribute significantly to
fostering collaboration and excellence. We express our heartfelt gratitude for your/your organisation’s valuable contributions.

Sincerely, @ “‘

Moe Kyaw Aung ;
Ambassador Of Embassy of The Republic of The Union of Myanmar
New Delhi, India




